
December 27, 2017 

 

Year End meeting for the Town Board of the Town of Sparta was held December 27, 2017 at 12 Noon. 

 

Members present:  Supervisor Mark Schuster, Deputy Supervisor Glenn Kreiley, council Mark Caldwell, Deb 

Halpenny and Bill Smith. 

 

Public hearing for the Dansville Ambulance Contract was opened. 

 

Supervisor Mark Schuster, Council Deb Halpenny and Bill Smith and Highway Superintendent were issued 

their Oath of Office. 

 

A motion was made by Deb Halpenny and seconded by Mark Caldwell to hold the Town’s Organizational 

meeting on January 9th, 2018 at 6:30 PM.  All voted yes.  Carried. 

 

A motion was made by Deb Halpenny and seconded by Mark Caldwell to move the following accounts from 

the General Fund: 

 

From A1110.4, $599.10; A1450.4, $1,753.00; A1620.2a, $6,000.00; A1620.2B, $7,000.00; A1620.4, 

$3,390.00 into Account Nos. 

 

A1320.4, $1,500.00; A1410.1, $.10; A1420.4, $792.00; A1420.4, $2,833.00; A1420.4, $4,669.00; A1670.4, 

$116.00; A1680.4, $330.00; A1920.4, $600.00; A4020.1, $150.00; A5132.4, $1,433.00; A7510.4, $436.00; 

A7550.4, $21.00; A8020.4, $200.00; A8160.4, $4,982.00; A9060.8, $680.00. 

 

All voted yes.  Carried. 

 

A motion was made by Bill Smith and seconded by Glenn Kreiley to move the following accounts from the 

Highway Fund: 

 

From DA3501, $52,592.00; DA5110.4, $23,710.00; DA5148.1, $14,738.00; DA9060.8, $104.00 into Account 

Nos. 

 

DA5110.1, $23,710.00; DA5112.2, $52,592.00; DA5142.4, $14,738.00; DA9055.8, $72.00; DA9050.8, 

$32.00. 

 

All voted yes.  Carried. 

 

General Bills 185-195 were audited and approved for a total amount of $2,793.20. 

Highway Bills 209-223 were audited and approved for a total amount of $11,275.36. 

 

Supervisor Schuster declared the public hearing closed. 

 

A motion was made by Mark Caldwell and seconded by Glenn Kreiley to sign the Ambulance Contract with 

the Village of Dansville.  All voted yes.  Carried. 

 

A motion was made by Deb Halpenny and seconded by Mark Caldwell to adjourn the meeting.  All voted yes.  

Carried. 

 

TOWN CLERK 

Sheila Duffy 

 

 


